
 

  
 
Monday, July 5, 2010 

Wine and Food Society awards $2,500 grant 
 
The Wine and Food Society of Clark County will award 12 scholarships to the Clark College Foundation 
for its Culinary Institute program. The $2,500 grant will pay for students to enroll in Clark College's 
Culinary Wine Education Course. Proceeds generated by the Wine and Food Society's social activities 
and fund-raising events are used to fund grants and scholarships to train future experts in culinary and 
viticulture disciplines. The next event on the WFSCC schedule is a Fund-raising Dinner is planned for July 
16. The event will be held from 6-9 p.m. at the home of Sanford Jones and Carol Ewing. For more 
information, contact Russell Brent at 503-312-1704 or visit http://www.clarkcountyfoodandwine.org/  

 


